HUNTERVILLE ST JOHN stf%m
FIRST RESPONSE UNIT

Hunterville First Response Unit is a small group of volunteer First
Response Officers operating "ON CALL" whenever we can, day and
night. We are committed fo serving our community with first
response medical care.

We cover a wide geographical area and are also happy to assist any
neighbouring ambulances. Our main focus is fo assist people reaching
out for help.

St John has had a presence in Hunterville for a very long time, and we
believe that you, the community, would like that to continue.

With the recent sale of the Centennial Hall to a private buyer, the
home of Hunterville St John Ambulance needs to relocate.

St John has a regional property division based in Hamilton, and a
District Operations Manager in Palmerston North, who are exploring
ideas and options to find suitable premises or site for building, so this
is a work in progress.

Anyone wishing to express inferest, concerns or wanting tfo make
contact please email Richard.Swainson@st john.org.nz and your emails
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Richard Swainson Helen Nielsen-Vold

Station Manager Volunteer FR Officer
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